November 21st, 2021

CITY OF BURNABY

Re: Support for the REZ 17-10001 at 5900 Olive Avenue

Rez Ref # 17- /000)
Bylaw # 14384

Dear mayor and Burnaby City Councillors,

I am writing to express my support to the rezoning number REZ 17-10001 at Oliver Court.

While the local community may be able to prevent development, I believe that the eligible tenants that remain at Olive Court are being offered a reasonable and fair options that comply with the current City of Burnaby Tenancy Assistance Policy.

I believe that the development would fit well in the neighbourhood offering a modern mixed-use building with unique design and architectural features.

In conclusion, I reviewed the documentation provided by developers, and am in favour of their proposal. I hope this letter conveys my support of this project and my wishes to see it completed.

Yours truly,

Inasterning

November	21st,	2021

To: City of Burnaby	Rez Ref #	
RE: REZ 17-10001	Bylaw #	
To whom it may concern,		
I am writing this to express my support to the rezoning REZ 17-100	001.	
As a tenant in the current building, I believe that this new project Zoom meeting, with the City and Polygon, I feel assured that we we that we are well assisted by them.		
After reviewing the documentation provided by the developers ar forward to coming back to this new development.	nd analyzing the project's plans, I look	
Regards,		
Samuel Pimenta		

FIPPA Sec. 22 (1)

From:	peter radacina FIPPA Sec. 22 (1)	
Sent:	November 22, 2021 10:44 AM	Rez Ref #
To:	Clerks	102 1101 #
Subject:	REZ 17-10001	Bylaw #
		7 100 11 11
Categories:	PH - Info Complete, Public Hearing	

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

To Whom it may concern,

I am a resident of 5900 Olive Avenue in Burnaby and I am writing this to express my support for the rezoning REZ 17-10001.

The Zoom meeting with City of Burnaby and the Polygon team was very reassuring and informative and I feel that all of us here at 5900 Olive Avenue we will be well assisted by the Polygon Team and they will take care of all the aspects of the situation.

Few days ago I had the opportunity to analyze the projects plans submitted by Polygon team -Brian Ellis and, I am looking forward to come back to this new development.

Regards

IOANA RADACINA November 22, 2021

Arriola, Ginger

From:

Nick Benz <nbenzlife@gmail.com>

Sent:

November 18, 2021 7:49 PM

To:

Clerks

Subject:

Olive Avenue

Categories:

Orange Category

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. The City will never ask for personal or account information or account password through email. If you feel this email is malicious or a scam, please forward it to phishing@burnaby.ca

I hope this email finds you as sick to your stomach as the communities you are destroying. You should be absolutely embarrassed by your lack of action concerning what is happening on Olive Avenue in Burnaby. We are in a Pandemic and you are destroying people's lives and neighborhoods. There are currently two rezoning applications happening on a block with moderate income housing for luxury properties. These are perfectly well kept, reasonable housing units. They are built in the last 40 years or so. Destroying these units to create profit housing is despicable. It is also not sustainable. Buildings should be built to last with green space. These buildings are perfectly hospitable. Moving people out while you spend three years + building a bigger "better" tower is not a solution. Nor is it creating effective solutions for the housing crisis. CLEARLY. These are for profit building designed as investments and money harboring, not for providing places that people can LIVE. They provide a minimal amount of sub par rental units while handing over mega profits for developers.

Over the last year the population of un housed people has grew rapidly downtown and incredibly more violent, friends of mine are left displaced with no where to move to. Businesses are destroyed from desperate people on the street. You are feeding a mental health crisis and addiction with your spinelessness towards predatory developers. These are not solutions designed for us.

Rent top ups are not enough.

High rises poorly built, small and for profit "rooms" are not enough. Children being displaced from their neighborhoods and friends. It's not ENOUGH! Wasting resources by destroying liveable homes. Is not enough. Preying on people during a international health crisis is vile. Buildings without green roofs and properties. Is not enough.

We've had enough of your pathetic excuses. DO SOMETHING! STOP DISPLACING FAMILIES, no matter what family looks like to them.

There should be no property approved without mandatory green space and green roof tops that support bio diversity and local food production. This is real action to moderate local temperatures and produce food locally.

We've been faced with a wave of climate crises and supply chain issues this year. Yet you refuse to implement changes. Yesterday was the time to take action, now you need to be in overdrive.